
 

 

Board Meeting Minutes for February 11, 2021  Old North Davis Neighborhood 

Association (ONDNA) 
 
Our meeting convened at 6:00 pm via Zoom, due to social distancing. 

 
Approved  March 11, 2021 

   
Attendees:  ONDNA Board members present were: John Meyer,  Angela Willson, 
Gerrit Mulholland, Greg Frantz, and Lucas Welch,  Other attendees were Marian 
Stephenson, Kim DeYoung, Dave DeYoung, and Gaianne Bouyssou, a student at UCD 
in the Community Development Department.  
 

Start Meeting. The minutes for our January 14 meeting were approved without 
changes.  The agenda for the current meeting was approved with an addition to discuss 
neighborhood complaints regarding a property at 513 E Street regarding noise and 
parties.  Our bank account remains at about $400. 
 
Neighborhood Projects. The property at 626 B Street is currently being cleaned up, 
and will be put on the market when this is complete.  There is little more that the Board 
needs to be involved with regarding this property.  The nuisance at 513 E Street may  
need to be addressed, and ONDNA will follow this to see if it is a neighborhood 
problem. 
 
Police Advisory Board.  Board member Angela Willson reported that the Police Board  
this month has reported the usual theft of catalytic converters and other usual mischief 
and mayhem. 
 

Tree Planting.   All new trees have been planted, and no new trees were damaged due 
to our recent storm.  Tree Davis has contacted residents where trees have been planted 
regarding the care of the new plantings.  A question was raised regarding old trees that 
have previously died and whether they would be replaced. 
 
Our Guest.  Ms. Gaianne Bouyssou joined us as part of her UCD class in the Community 
Development Department, presumably to observe how local folks conduct business in their 
communities.  We hope that Ms. Bouyssou was informed and inspired by ONDNA in action. 
 

Other Agenda Items.  Some agenda items were not discussed due to no new 
information.  These may appear on future Board agendas, as needed. 
 
Our meeting was adjourned at about 6:45 pm.  Our next meeting is scheduled for  
Thursday March 11, 2021 (note 2nd Thursday) from 6-7pm via Zoom. 
 

Respectfully submitted, Greg Frantz, ONDNA Secretary, March 11, 2021. 


